
Happy School Life 

 

5th October, 2024 

Dear David, 

How are you? Thanks for your letter. I am very happy that you 

are my new pen friend. Let me tell you about my school life. 

I am good at PE. I like running and skipping in my PE lessons 

because it is good for my health. 

During recess, I like buying snacks in the tuck shop because I am 

always hungry! After school, I like doing homework because my 

mom will be mad if I don’t. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Love,  

Vicky 

 

 

 

 

 

3C Chung Shing Hei, Lucas 


